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Plans Being Made for Auburn School 125th Anniversary

(KLZA) Lots of activities are being planned for the celebration of the 125th year of Auburn High
School. The celebration will be Memorial Day Weekend, 2014. Laura Osborne and Stephanie
Fisher presented information to the Auburn City Council on the event when the Council met
Monday night.

Mayor Scott Kudrna provides some of the early details. ( play audio :46 seconds )
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